
Hi, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the compulsory labeling of the 

ingredient palm oil on all products that contain it. It is important that the 

public are able to determine if they are purchasing a product that encourages 

the destruction of orangutan habitat to make way for palm oil plantations. 

There are many other ingredients that have less impact on the environment and 

its inhabitants. There should be no reason why this information is hidden from 

the public. The public have the right to know what they are buying so they can 

make clear consumer choices. 

 

I trust you will do your best to support the mandatory labeling of palm oil on 

all products. 

 

Regards, 

 

Anna Mezzetti 

 


